

Republican Party of Orange County

HONORABLE SCOTT R. BAUGH, CHAIRMAN

October 14, 2014

Hon. Gail Eastman Anaheim City Councilwoman 174 W. Lincoln Ave #245 Anaheim, CA 92805

Dear Councilwoman Eastman,

It is has come to my attention that you have mailed campaign literature bearing the official logo of the Republican Party. You are advised to cease and desist from future use of the Party's logo.

The privilege to use the logo of the Republican Party is granted only to those candidates who are endorsed by the Republican Party. You have not been endorsed by the Republican Party. Your use of our logo is deceptive and misleading. You are trying to falsely convey somehow the Republican Party is behind your candidacy. You know that is not true. You know that you have not been endorsed by the Republican Party. In point of fact, the Republican Party in Orange County does not endorse local elected officials who are recipients of public employee union contributions. You have taken thousands of dollars in public employee union contributions. Thus, you would not be eligible to receive the endorsement, which makes your implied endorsement more misleading and egregious.

Any further unauthorized use of our logo, including any further distribution of the mailer in question, or any other attempt to falsely imply that you have been endorsed by the Republican Party will cause us to seek legal remedies and mail this information to the citizens of Anaheim to expose this deception.

Sincerely,

SCOTT BAUGH

Chairman

Cc: Hon. Tom Tait Hon. Lucille Kring Hon. Kris Murray James Vanderbilt Jerry O'Keefe Doug Pettibone Jose Moreno